
Chairman’s Announcements – Meeting – 3rd March 2017 

 

Events attended by the Chairman of Herefordshire Council since the last Council meeting 

on 3rd February 2017 

 

09th February-West Mercia Police Awards Ceremony 

11th February-Charity Choral Recital-Leominster Priory 

16th February-Young Farmers  

17th February-HRH the Duke of Gloucester Visit Ledbury-This included the Masters House 

22nd February-Halo Sports awards 

 

In the absence of a Vice-Chairman, Past Chairman, Councillor John Stone, has kindly agreed to 

represent me on occasions when I am unable to attend any particular event. He will be given an 

appropriate badge as Past Chairman to wear at such times and on other civic occasions. 

Council will be aware of the different format of the civic service this year with the theme 

concentrating on the well-being of children and young people. I very much hope that as many of 

you as possible will attend the Cathedral service on 12th March. Anyone who has not replied 

already and wishes to attend, please respond over the weekend or provision will not be made 

for your seating or refreshments.  

 

 

 

 

 

  


